
 

Southgate  
Cub School  

Lorem Ipsum Dolor Sit Amet 

2nd Friday of every month 
10:00 AM – 11:00 AM in the preschool classroom at 

Southgate Public School 
Sept. 13th, Oct. 11th, Nov. 8th, Dec. 13th, Jan. 10th, Feb. 14th,  

March 13th, and April 10th 
  
Southgate Cub School is open to children ages 1-4, who are not 

currently enrolled in preschool, and their parent or guardian. Come 
join us for a small circle time with stories and songs and then stay 
to allow your child to explore our classroom, play, and interact with 
other children and teachers! Each child that comes will receive a free 

book!  
Please contact Ms. Smith with any questions! 

miranda.smith@southgate.kyschools.us 
859-441-0743 ext. 126 
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